
Wiltshire Council 

Full Council 

17 October 2023 

Members Questions Update 

Summary 

1. A total of five questions from Councillors have been received since the 
last meeting of Full Council on 18 July 2023. 

2. Details of questions submitted and the order they will be received at the 
meeting are shown at Appendix 1. Questions and responses are 
included at Appendix 2. 

3. Four questions were received before the first deadline of 5pm on 3 
October 2023. Those were therefore guaranteed written responses as 
attached to this report. 

4. One question was received after the deadline for a written response but 
prior to the second deadline of 5pm on 10 October 2023 and will receive 
a verbal response at the meeting.  

5. The Chairman will go through the questions and responses as is 
customary, taking responses as read and giving the questioner an 
opportunity to ask one relevant supplementary question for each 
question submitted. 

 

Tara Hunt, Senior Democratic Services Officer 

Appendix 1 – Councillor questions summary 

Appendix 2 – Questions received. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Appendix 1 – Member Submitted Questions Summary 

Questions will be received in the order listed below as specified in the Constitution.  

Questions for Council (attached at Appendix 2) 

Ref Questioner Date 
Received 

Written or 
Verbal 

Subject Cabinet Member 

23-20 Cllr Derek 
Walters 

11/09/23 Written Speed Limit of 
Bradford Road, 
Rudloe 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

23-23 Cllr Jon 
Hubbard 

13/09/23 Written Statutory Notices Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

23-24 Cllr Brian 
Dalton 

10/10/23 Verbal Salisbury Joint 
Transportation Plan 
Committee 

Cllr 
Caroline 
Thomas 

23-21 Cllr Derek 
Walters 

11/09/23 Written Speed Limit of 
Bradford Road, 
Rudloe 

Cllr 
Caroline 
Thomas 

23-22 Cllr Derek 
Walters 

11/09/23 Written Speed Limits Cllr 
Caroline 
Thomas 

 


